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Crusher Brothers LLC 
3595 S. Baldwin Rd Suite 124 
Lake Orion, MI 48359 

 

September 7, 2023  

EGLE, AQD Warren District 
Joseph A. Jaskowski 
27700 Donald Court 
Warren MI 48092  

 

Dear Mr. Jaskowski, 

I am writing to address the violation notice we received from your agency (Michigan Air Pollution 
Control Rules R 336.1201(1) due to complaint number C-23-01783) on August 16, 2023. 

In your original violation notice, it was pointed out that we needed to take specific actions to correct the 
violation. However, the notice did not explicitly state that we were required to halt production during 
the correction process. This ambiguity in the original violation notice led us to believe that we were 
permitted to continue production while simultaneously taking the necessary actions to address the 
violation. 

In response to the original violation, our company took immediate and comprehensive steps to initiate 
the actions required to rectify the situation. We are pleased to inform you that we have successfully 
obtained Permit to Install No. 104-23, confirming our commitment to complying with all necessary 
regulatory requirements.  

We remain fully dedicated to continuing our operations in a manner that aligns with environmental 
standards and regulations. If there are any additional steps or actions required from our end to address 
this matter fully, please do not hesitate to inform us, and we will take immediate action. 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation in resolving this issue. We look forward to your 
guidance and assistance in maintaining a compliant and environmentally responsible operation. 

Sincerely, 

  

Kent Pass 

Crusher Brothers LLC. 

CC: Jenine Camilleri 


